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May 31, 2007 
 
To ensure a smooth shifting, Cobra has upgraded the shift cassette and spring. 
These parts are available to all Cobra CX65 owners. 
 

 
 
All units produced of Revision 1.4 and higher will have this upgraded hardware 
direct from Cobra. Customers with units produced prior to Rev 1.4 may call into 
Cobra and arrange an upgrade of cassette and spring. This will require the 
customer to receive a proper Return Authorization number (RA#) prior to sending 
in their cassette . It is suggested to retain the lighter spring as some riders prefer 
the light feel of the original spring. 
 
Call 517 437 9100 x115 to make arrangements with a Cobra customer service 
representative. Please have serial number and name of dealer available when 
speaking with the representative.  
 
Ryan Holliday will receive representative samples of cassette and spring for 
verification purposes.  

 
 
 

 


